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28th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Arts based workshops 

At WJS we seek to provide as many enriching experiences for our children as possible and in 

the past we have been lucky enough to have workshops in school provided by parents and 

carers with relevant skills. We would now like to run another set of arts related workshops 

that will enable as many children as possible to take part. 

If you are an artist, actor or musician and would be happy to provide a workshop to a group of 

children, we would love to hear from you. Examples of previous workshops include screen 

printing, graffiti art and samba drumming. Please get in touch at rburnett@whitstable-

junior.kent.sch.uk . We look forward to hearing from you and, as ever, appreciate all your 

support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Ms. Burnett 

Arts Lead 
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